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FROM:  Victor Diniak   

   Director of Public Works   
 

DATE:   July 11, 2018  

 

Job Posting 

Deputy Superintendent of Public Works – Field Operations 
 

The Town of Hanover is accepting applications for the professional position of Deputy 

Superintendent of Public Works (Field Operations).  This position is a senior member of the 

management team of a tech-savvy and customer service oriented mid-sized public works operation.  

The successful candidate will play a critical role in the operations of the department, working with the 

Director of Public Works and other senior management to provide administrative and field 

supervisory oversight of the Town’s highway, public grounds, equipment repair, snow and ice 

control, and solid waste operations.   

 

The successful candidate will supervise a staff of 18 skilled and semi-skilled personnel and will work 

closely with managers and personnel from other public works and Town disciplines.  Candidate will 

be responsible for understanding, planning, prioritizing, and driving the handling of information, 

customer requests, and operation and maintenance activities of the assigned areas of responsibility.   

 

A bachelor’s degree in a related discipline, or an associate’s degree and sufficient practical 

knowledge, as well as 5-10 years of experience in construction management, public works operations, 

or a related field are highly desirable.  Exceptional experience in public works operations may be 

substituted for the required educational background.  Strong communication skills and an aptitude for 

computer software are essential.  Individuals with field engineering experience or those interested in 

advancing their careers into senior public works management are encouraged to apply. 

 

Salary will be commensurate with qualifications and experience.  Resumes will be accepted until the 

position is filled, but those submitted before August 17, 2018 will be given the strongest 

consideration.  Interested applicants should submit a cover letter and resume to the Director of Public 

Works at vdiniak@hanoverdpw.org with “Deputy Superintendent – Field Operations” in the subject 

line.  (Posted 7-11-18) 

 

 

 

 
The Town of Hanover is an Affirmative Action, Equal Opportunity Employer.   
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